
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  March 30, 2020 
 
To: Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, principals, department heads, 

campus ministers, parish and school staff 
 
From: Tom Aisthorpe, Advertising Manager, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re:  Reminder - Installation ads for Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer  

           
 
As the installation of Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer approaches, The Georgia 
Bulletin invites you to participate with an advertisement of congratulations for 
the special commemorative issue, still scheduled to be published on May 14. 
 
Please see flyer for prices and additional information. The deadline for 
installation ads is Thursday, April 30. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact The Georgia Bulletin at 
TAisthorpe@georgiabulletin.org or 404-920-7441. 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/ArchbishopHartmayerInstallation-1.pdf
mailto:TAisthorpe@georgiabulletin.org

